
MEMO  
 

 
 

 To: Finance Committee – Mayor Teske  

 From: Daron J Haugh – City Administrator 

 Subject: Mowing Contract with JC AIRS  

 Date: 2025-07-22 
 

At its July 7, 2025 meeting with JC AIRS, the committee approved a purchase agreement allowing the City of 
Mauston to acquire utility mains needed for the Brunner development’s utility extension. The committee also 
discussed granting and signing an easement so the City can maintain and repair the newly acquired utility main. 
In exchange for the easement, the City will provide JC AIRS with a five-year mowing contract at $4,000 per 
year, to start in 2026. The intention is that JC AIRS will continue paying the City this existing mowing expense, 
with no increase, as consideration for the easement itself. 
 


